
Remote Patient Monitoring, a new 
innovative technology to deliver patient 
care, in conjunction with Anticipatory 
Rounding, were implemented on UAMS 
Medical Specialties units with the intent to 
decrease patient falls. During the month of 
September, 2023, ZERO Falls with Injury 
were reported.
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Medical Specialties  
Reports Zero Falls with Injury 

F6 Medical Specialties (pictured left to right): 
Maricela Arias, RN, Takela Gardner, RN,  

Hunter Porter, RN  


